
Parent Information



School days. 

School starts at 8:55am. 
Please make sure your child is 
in every day and is in on time.

We have lots of class and 
whole school rewards the 

children are working towards.



Did you know we have lots of resources you 
can borrow and take home ?

Numicon kits are available 
and include ideas on how to 
help your child with their 

maths. Mrs Eleanor Roberts 
has all these kits, which we 
recommend for children in 

the foundation phase and any 
children who might need a 

little help.



Jolly phonics kits are 
available to help reinforce 
letter sounds. Mrs Eleanor 
Roberts has all these kits, 
which we recommend for 
children in the foundation 

phase.

Jolly phonics kits.



A wide selection of 
storysacks are available for 
you to take home and share 

with your child. 
Please see your child's class 
teacher anytime you would 

like to borrow one.

Storysacks.



Our newest resource which 
will be coming home soon are 
play club play bags. This is a 
fun way to play games and 
interact with your child.

This resource is for Nursery 
to Year 2 pupils. Please see 
your child's classteacher. 

Playbags.



Is your child having difficulty telling the 
time?

We recommend 
analogue watches like 
this. The children love 

wearing them and 
telling the teachers 

the time! 



On computers and i-pads we recommend:

All your 
children have 
their logins in 
their learning 

logs.



How long should I read with my child for?

Little and often!

Try and spend at least 15 
minutes every night sharing 

a book with your child.



Times tables

Please practice 
timetables with your 
child. Ask them about 

the mad minute !!

By the time children leave year 2 they need 
to know their 2s, 3s, 4s, 5 and 10 times 

tables ! 



Spellings.

Please remember to 
practice your spellings 
for your weekly test. 



Are you worried your child may have an 
additional learning need?

Mrs Theobald-Beaumont is our 
ALN teacher. She works 

Tuesday-Thursday. If you 
have any worries or concerns 
about your child please see 
their class teacher or Mrs 

Beaumont, who will be happy 
to help.



Would you like to know what your child has been 
learning about and experiencing in school?

Each class has a scrapbook 
filled with pictures and quotes 

from the children sharing  
information they have learnt. 
Why not pop into class at the 

end of the day and take a 
look!



Remember you can follow us on:



Information on Social Media


